Doc. 1 Att. 15

## Exhibit O

## NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL WASHINGTON, D.C. 20504

June 8, 2020

Charles J. Cooper Cooper & Kirk, PLLC 1523 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20036

## SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO CCOOPER@COOPERKIRK.COM

Dear Mr. Cooper:

Recently, we have become aware of press reports indicating that your client, John Bolton, intends to publish his manuscript imminently. This is inconsistent with the prepublication review process under the agreements signed by your client and under which we have been proceeding thus far. As we explained on January 23, February 7, February 24, and March 27, 2020, until the prepublication review process is complete and he receives the necessary authorization at the conclusion of that process, he may not publish or disseminate the manuscript.

The current draft manuscript still contains classified information. As we advised your client when he signed the nondisclosure agreements, and as he should be well aware as a former Assistant to the President for National Security Affairs in this Administration, the unauthorized disclosure of classified information could be exploited by a foreign power, thereby causing significant harm to the national security of the United States.

As we work to finish the iterative prepublication review process, we will provide you, no later than June 19, 2020, a copy of your client's draft manuscript with redactions for the information that has been identified as classified. Please confirm by June 10, 2020, that your client understands his legal obligations under the nondisclosure agreements and that he will not publish or disseminate any portion of the manuscript until after the prepublication review process has concluded and he has received the necessary authorization.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John a. luly

John A. Eisenberg

Assistant to the President,

Deputy Counsel to the President, and

Legal Advisor to the National Security Council